
Request for Proposals

Building Demolition – 42 Aroostook Ave.

The Town of Millinocket invites qualified contractors to submit proposals for the demolition of existing

structures and site clearing at 42 Aroostook Ave, Millinocket. The selected contractor will be responsible

for providing all necessary equipment and performing all tasks required to safely and efficiently demolish

the structure, level the site, and clear the lot.

All bidders must submit proof of liability insurance, or an equivalent waiver approved by the State of

Maine.

The Town requires this work to be completed prior to December 31, 2024.

Bids will be reviewed on Monday, October 21st, with intension of awarding the work at the October 24th

Town Council Meeting.

Please submit proposals to Millinocket Town Manager via email, mail, or in person:

Peter Jamieson, Town Manager

manager@millinocket.org

197 Penobscot Ave

Millinocket, ME. 04462

If you have any questions regarding this RFP, please contact Peter Jamieson by email at

manager@millinocket.org or by phone at (207) 723-7000.
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